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AUGUST 2019 NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Heat and afternoon showers.  It must be Summer. 
 
Bloom Floralscape (“Bloom”) has completed the summer shrub trimming.  Bloom's experts have 
also repaired and readjusted a number of sprinkler problems. The regular mowing and trimming 
continues.  
 
 Discussions continue with several homeowners about possible improvements to their 
landscaping. 
 
The Board approved a contract with Andreos Construction for a number of street repairs.  This 
work is currently scheduled for October.  If a similar project is cancelled, it is possible that 
Andreos could do the work earlier.  Homeowners will be notified of the schedule and street area 
closures. 
 
The Board continues to evaluate the feasibility of various options that may improve security in 
the neighborhood at a reasonable cost. 
 
The medians on Caley between Boston and Dayton have weeds and several dead trees.  Some 
years ago, Arapahoe County took over the maintenance of the medians.  The Board has 
contacted a County Commissioner to seek an improvement of this condition.  As yet, there has 
been no response. 
 
The next Board meeting will be Monday, August 26, 2019 at 10:00 am at Barbara 
Chamberlain's house (9677).  If you wish to attend, please check with Saxony manager, Dave 
Littler, or a Board member, in case there is a change in the schedule.  
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Your Saxony Board,          

 
Dennis, Jose Luis and Barb 
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